
MEMORANDUM 

299 Nevada Street ∙ Auburn, CA 95603 ∙ (530) 823-4030 (tel/fax) 
www.pctpa.net 

TO: Board of Directors 
Interested Parties 

DATE:  March 30, 2023 

FROM: Solvi Sabol, Planning Administrator / Board Secretary 

SUBJECT: APRIL 26, 2023 PCTPA BOARD MEETING – CANCELED 

The Placer County Transportation Planning Agency (PCTPA) Board meeting scheduled for 
April 26, 2023 has been canceled.   

The next regularly scheduled meeting of the PCTPA Board will be May 24, 2023. 

Thank you.  


